
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Barden Building Systems 

2192 Thomas Albert Drive 

PO Box 550 

Tully, NY 13159 

 

Re: (Customer Name) 

 Release of plans 

 

Attention: Barden Residential Drafting Department 

 

 At your request we acknowledge the following concerning the (Customer name) 

project. 

 

1. The client has fulfilled their obligations and has paid all design fees for the 

professional services rendered by this firm. 

2. There is presently no further contractual obligation between this firm and 

(Customer Name) for design services. 

3. We hereby release the drawings produced up to this point, as well as the 

design contained within those drawings to (Customer Name) for whatever 

use they deem appropriate.  In addition, we grant permission, license, and 

authority to Barden Building Systems to further develop this design to the 

benefit of (Customer Name). 

4. We acknowledge that this firm has no further obligation or responsibility 

toward (Customer Name) or the design work that has been generated. 

 

If you have any additional questions, feel free to contact this office. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 


